
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
  
   
  
   
  

 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 
Week commencing Monday 15th May: Week 1 

 

School dinners for the whole of this half-term (17th 

April to 26th May) will cost £64.40.  

 

If you still owe for the last half term or this 

half term please make payment as soon as 

possible.  Thank You  

Bank Account details 

Account Number:  21600737 

Sort Code:    40-35-29 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Belfast 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     12th May 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   Kindness 
“Our God is full of compassion ," Psalm 116:5  

Let the fun times roll on! 
 

 Firstly, we all need to say well done to all the pupils in Year 6 for their work 

this week. Each and everyone of them pushed themselves to do the best they 

could in their SATs showing excellent focus, determination, resilience and 

intelligence. I am extremely proud of all of them and couldn’t have asked for 

anymore. Now we can look forward to our trip to London, money week, sewing 

and getting all the evidence of your superb writing! Fun times!  

 Today is also the last day Miss McMenamy will be in school as she will be 

starting her maternity leave. She will be greatly missed in school by the staff 

and the children. Life will never be the same again, in a good way and we wish 

her good luck for the coming days, weeks, and months.  

 

 

 

A Right Royal Tea Party 
 

We – the PTFA - are hosting a 

Right Royal Tea Party on Friday 26th 

May in conjunction with the school’s 

money week to mark the Coronation of 

the King. 

The morning will commence with 

a royal market at 9:15am (the end of 

Celebration Worship) with gifts made 

by the children to buy along with teas, 

coffees and cakes and treats, which 

the children haven’t made, for parents, 

carers and family to purchase. 

After the market the children 

will then have a royal tea party picnic. 

On the day the children can 

come dressed as a royal or in red, 

white and blue. 

For this we would like to ask for 

a donation of £3 to the PTFA for non-

uniform and tea party. This can    

be paid via the school app. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Business Support 

Officer   

We are currently advertising for 

a School Business Support Officer 

(to replace Mrs Golding). If you 

are interested , or if you know of 

someone who would be 

interested, the information can 

be found on the Vacancies tab on 

the school website. 
 

http://www.aughtonstmichaels.co.uk/page/vacancies/77254


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Events week commencing Monday 15th May 
 

 

Tues Y5/6  Athletics  3:15 – 4:15pm  Mr Singleton 

Tues Y2  Trip to a Synagogue  9:00am – 12:00pm 

Tues  KS2  Chess  3:15 – 4:15pm  Mrs Vieyra 

Wed Y2  Cricket  3:15 – 4:15pm  Sports Coaches 

Wed  Y3/4 Athletics  3:15 – 4:15pm  Mr Quirk 

Fri Y4  Swimming  1pm 

Fri Y5/6  Cricket   3:15 – 4:15pm  Mr Clare 

  

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
 

 

Please can parents ensure that 

all children are booked onto any 

breakfast or after school club session 

that they require as we need to know 

how many children are attending to 

organise staffing and resources. If you 

are having issues with the online 

booking system please send an email 

to Mrs Golding to book any sessions. 

Please can you also ensure that 

sessions are paid before your child 

attends – this includes voucher 

payments.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

Citizens of the Week 
 
This weeks our citizens were:  

 

EYFS: Aiden 

Year 1:  Noah  

Year 2:  Olivia 

Year 3:  William 

Year 4: Franny 

Year 4:  Freya 

Year 5:  Sophia 

Year 6:  All of Year 6 

Year 6: James Wenham 
 
 

Parking Around School 
 

We have again been contacted by 

local residents in relation to parking 

at drop off and collection times. 

Please can you be considerate of local 

residents and pedestrians when you 

park, ensuring that cars can access 

driveways and that there is space for 

buggies and prams to pass on the 

pavement. Thank you for your 

support in this matter.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1:  19th  May  

Year 2:  26th  May  

Year 3:  9th  June 

Year 4:  23rd  June  

Year 5:  30th  June 

Year 6:   7th  July 

EYFS:    14th  July 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 


